Route 1, Box 39
Kimberlv,Idaho 83341

Mareh 1, 1972

Dear Francois:

A hurried note to answer your lstter of Feb. 10th.
dvelyn and 1 have been on vacation in Nevada and California
and Jjust returned last week., It was good to get in the
sunshine again and visit some of our friends. We also canme
back with a V.W. Adventurer Camper - something you don't have
in Burope =« and are very pleased with it. Now maybe we can
take advantage of some of the wilderness areas of Idaho this
Summer.

We would very much like to have you visit us in April
and will hope the weather is warmer. However -~ - = Guy Muto
and Jeff Maguer have been putting the pressure on me from
Pullman and want to hodd a symposium there with you. I have
told them I would come and hoped that you would.

Now what I wonder is - could we meet at Pullman and
ki1l two birds with one stone. They have lots of obsidian
thera plus other materials and now have a workshonr lab and
so we could work together there just as well as here, Of
course, this is up to you and I know your thinking on Pullman
but am obliged to ask and would love to do another workshop
t1th you. I belleve you will be hearing from them soon in
this regard. I know you are busy but let me know what vour
decision is so I will know whether I will see you here or
there .

Flease give our best to Denise and your family and will
be looking forward to seeing you either hsare or there.

Your friend,

Don

I am not sure, but it is possible that Marie will be a2t Pullman
the same time we are invited.
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